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Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Dear All, 

Stewart McGarrity [Stewart.McGarrity@tie.ltd.uk] 
09 March 2009 13:25 
Steven Bell; David Mackay; Marshall Poulton; Donald McGougan 
Alan Coyle 
John Ramsay update today 

During my daily phone call to John Ramsay today he indicated that we are about to get a request from Transport 
Scotland for a full copy of the lnfraco contract (which they have never had before) the purpose of which will be an 
independent review by D&W to provide Ministers with assurances there are no exposures to liability for them and 
no funding exposure beyond £500m committed. 

I suggested he put the request in writing and that it is copied to all addressees of this email. 

Regards, 

Stewart 

Stewart McGarrity 
Finance Director 
tie um· 
Mobile 

CEC00869487 0001 


